
Stay Connected With Your Child’s Learning! 
 
Dear Mrs. Nicol’s Nonstop Flyer Families, 
 

I will be utilizing a parent-teacher communication app called ‘Remind’.  This is a free, secure app 
that can be downloaded to any iPhone or Android device which will allow for me to communicate 
easily with you via secured text-messaging.  I will be sending out ‘Reminders’ in regards to upcoming 
tests, projects, field trips, pictures, etc.  This will not take the place of email communication, however, it 
will allow me to quickly send out a brief reminder to everyone at once.  If you would like to participate 
in receiving reminder texts via the Remind App, please follow the directions below: 

1. Text the number 81010 with the message @nicolsto 

Rest assured that you will not receive advertisement texts and your phone number will remain 
private. You may choose to opt out at any time by messaging ‘stop’ to the above number. It is my 
hope that this will help strengthen the home-school connection. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you! 
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